
 
 

Delta State University Panhellenic Council  
General Council Minutes 

7 December 2015, Union 306 
 

This meeting was called to order by President Cheatham at 5:17 p.m. for general meeting 
discussion. 
 
Members present: Kimberly Austin, Katelyn Cheatham, Brittany Foust, Connor Keenum, Kayla 
Savage, Cailon Steward, Emily Thompson, and Jeanna Dacey Wilkes. 
 
Members absent: Mollie Evans, Hannah Goudy, Tayler Peoples, Kim Rivera and Whitney Young 
 
The Panhellenic Creed was read by the Panhellenic Council. 
 
Members were given 7-8 minutes to read minutes from the Council Meeting from 9, November, 
2015. The minutes were unapproved and tabled until next meeting.  
 
In the Treasurer’s report, Treasurer Keenum stated that the Panhellenic Council checkbook is 
balanced at $15,908.59. Cheatham was given $100 for goodie bag expenses for the Finals Brunch. 
We now have $137.14 in cash. Each chapter will pay $10 per person for Panhellenic dues. Fall dues 
are due by January 15, 2016, and spring dues are due by April 15, 2016. 
 
There were no correspondences. 
 
There were no committee reports. 
 
In unfinished business, a reminder about Social Chairs being invited to first meeting of spring 
semester, January 25th, was given. The Finals Brunch was December 8th form 8-11am. All chapters 
were invited. Panhellenic funds raised $3,925.00; goal of $5,000.00, Greek Goodie Bags were 
discussed for spring semester. One member will be in charge of goodies bags. All Greek 
Mixer/Swap/Meet and Greet was discussed for spring semester. Formal Recruitment 
booklets/ideas were discussed. Everyone email ideas to Wilkes. 
 
In new business, SEPC registration and travel/booking complete. Chapters need to pay Chapter 
Room dues to Student Business Services. Bank account signatures will be transferred to new 
Executive Council members this week. Past Executive Council signed a letter of transfer addressed 
to Cleveland State Bank. All new Presidents please see Julie Jackson, Director of Housing & 



Residence Life, this week. A passing down of books to the new Panhellenic Executive Council 
occurred. 
 
Announcements: 

 Congratulations to Panhellenic OLs for 2016: Madison Ennis (KD), Paige Griffin (KD), 
Kadijah Johnson (KD), and Carly King (PM). 

 BSU Breakfast study great December 7, 2015 from 8-10pm. 
 Residence halls close Friday at 5pm; graduation exceptions made to Julie Jackson. 
 Classes resume Monday, January 11, 2016. 

 
This meeting was adjourned at 6:02 p.m. by President Cheatham.  
 
Minutes submitted by Secretary Keenum. 


